

BY EMAIL

**T** 416-481-1967 1-888-632-6273

F 416-440-7656 OEB.ca

September 11, 2025

Ritchie Murray
Acting Registrar
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27<sup>th</sup> Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
Registrar@oeb.ca

Dear Mr. Murray:

Re: Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Staff – Technical Conference Time Estimates

**Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas)** 

Five-year Gas Supply Plan

OEB File Number: EB-2025-0065

In accordance with the OEB's letter, dated September 5, 2025, OEB staff will require approximately 25 minutes at the Technical Conference scheduled for September 16, 2025, and if necessary, continuing to September 17, 2025. OEB staff advises that this time estimate is provided on a best-efforts basis.

Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Catherine Nguyen, at 416-440-7645 ext. 645 or Catherine.Nguyen@oeb.ca.

Thank you,

Catherine Nguyen Case Manager EB-2025-0065

c: David Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP